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210 N. Park Ave .

Winter Park, FL

32789

P.O . Drawer 200

Winter Park, FL

32790-0200

Tel : 407-740-8575

Fax: 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc .co m

Sincerely,

CR/gs

August 14, 2000
Via Fax and Overnight

Mr. Dale Roberts
Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
301 West High
Harry S. Truman State Office Building
Jefferson City, MO 65102

ATTENTION - ART KUSS

Dear Mr. Roberts :

Carey Roesel
Consultant to Long Distance of Michigan, Inc .
d/b/a LDMI Telecommunications

cc:

	

Chris Rice - LDMI
Office of Public Counsel

File :

	

LDMI - MO - IXC
TMS: moi0002e

FILED'
AUG 1 5 2000

SerMvlceCornUr 1/ lon

-To- Qqo0b_ 6(o ~~

RE :

	

Replacement Tariff for Long Distance of Michigan, Inc . d/b/a LDMI
Telecommunications formerly known as Long Distance of Michigan, Inc .
d/b/a LDMI Long Distance - File No. 200000962

Pursuant to my discussions with Art Kuss of the MO PSC Staff, I respectfully
request, on behalf of Long Distance of Michigan, Inc., that the proposed effective
date ofthe Company's replacement tariff(TariffNo. 2 replacing TariffNo . 1), Filing
No. 200000962, filed on April 20, 2000, be extended from August 25, 2000, to
September 15, 2000.

Please acknowledge receipt of this mailing by returning, date-stamped, the extra
copy of this cover letter in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope which is
provided for this purpose. Questions regarding this filing may be directed to my
attention at (407) 840-8575 .
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September 1, 2000
Via Fax and Overnight

210 N. Park Ave.

	

Mr. Dale Roberts
Winter Park, FL

	

Executive Secretary

32785

	

Missouri Public Service Commission
301 West High
Harry S. Truman State Office Building

P.O . Drawer 200

	

Jefferson City, MO 65102
Winter Park, FL

32790-0200

	

ATTENTION - ART KUSS

Tel : 407-740-8575

Fax: 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc .com

RE:

	

Replacement Tariff for Long Distance of Michigan, Inc . d/b/a LDMI
Telecommunications formerly known as Long Distance of Michigan, Inc .
d/b/a LDMI Long Distance - File No. 200000962

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Pursuant to my discussions with Art Kuss of the MO PSC Staff, I respectfully
request, on behalf of Long Distance of Michigan, Inc., that the proposed effective
date ofthe Company's replacement tariff(TariffNo. 2 replacing TariffNo. 1), Filing
No. 200000962, filed on April 20, 2000, be extended from September 15, 2000, to
October 10, 2000 .

Please acknowledge receipt of this mailing by returning, date-stamped, the extra
copy of this cover letter in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope which is
provided for this purpose. Questions regarding this filing may be directed to my
attention at (407) 840-8575 .

Sincerely,

Carey Roesel
Consultant to Long Distance of Michigan, Inc .
d/b/a LDMI Telecommunications

cc:

	

Chris Rice - LDMI
Office of Public Counsel

File :

	

LDMI- MO IXC
TMS : moi0002f

FILED'
SEP 1 2000

SerM,ceC.
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